Lincolnwood Capital Project News
North Shore Outfall Sewer

This week, the paving subcontractor completed all remaining milling of existing asphalt
on North Shore Avenue (Drake to Lawndale) and paved asphalt surface course on all
streets within the project limits. This concludes all major work on the project. Thank you
to all residents for your patience during construction!

Over the next few weeks, you will see laborers performing cleanup work periodically on
site. If you still have not contacted the J[IIERE or Resident Engineer, Kevin Wilson, at
(847) 833-0274 to coordinate sprinkler repairs and reimbursement, please do that as
soon as possible.
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